
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE MATAGORDA 

COUNTY SUBDIVISIONS POLICIES 

 

 The Matagorda County Commissioners Court will hold a public hearing 

regarding the Matagorda County Subdivision Policies.  

 The hearing will take place on May 15, 2023 at 9:45 a.m. in the 

Commissioners Courtroom located on the 3rd floor of the Matagorda County 

Courthouse, 1700 7th Street, Bay City, Texas.  

 All citizens and interested persons are encouraged to attend this hearing and 

present their views to the Commissioners Court.  All citizens and interested persons 

shall be given an opportunity to be heard for or against any item discussed.  A 

participation form must be filled out and turned into the County Clerk before the 

agenda begins.  Copies of the Participation Form are available for pickup in the 

County Judge’s Office at 1700 7th Street, Room 301, Bay City, Texas or will be 

available on the County’s main website at https://www.co.matagorda.tx.us/. 

The Commissioners Courtroom is accessible to the disabled.  Disabled 

individuals who might have difficulty attending this meeting should contact the 

Commissioners Court secretary at (979) 244-7605 to arrange for special assistance.   

 

https://www.co.matagorda.tx.us/

